
 
 
 
 
 

 
Grove House Primary School, Myers Lane, Bradford, BD2 4ED 

Telephone:  (01274) 636921 Email: office@grovehouseprimary.co.uk 

 
 

14th February 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Leavers’ Hoodie 2020 
 
To celebrate Year 6’s time at Grove House Primary, we are giving your child the opportunity to purchase a 
special Leavers’ Hoodie. The hoodie will be black and will have a design printed on the back with all the 
Year 6 children’s names.  The cost of the hoodie is: 
 
Children’s size - 7-8yrs, 9-11yrs, 12-13yrs  - £15.00       
Adults size – Extra Small, Small, Medium, Large  - £16.50 
 
School makes no proceeds from the sale of these and all money goes to the company who make and 
supply them. 
 
If you would like to order one of these please, can you return the slip below and make payment on 
ParentPay by Friday 13th March 2020. Any orders handed in after this date will NOT be processed. 
 
There is no obligation to buy the hoodie, it is a fun way for your child to remember their friends and time 
at Grove House Primary. They will be able to wear them for future trips & their residential. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Year 6 Teachers 

 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
Leavers’ Hoodie 2020 

 
I would like to order a Leavers’ Hoodie 


I have paid on ParentPay 


I would like to order size (Please Circle)   7-8yrs  9-11yrs  12-13yrs - £15.00  
      
              XS  S  M  L               - £16.50 
 
We have sample sizes in the office if you are unsure please come and try them.     
 
Child’s Name …………………………………………………………………      Class …………….. 
 
 
Signed ………………………………………………………………………….      Date ………………. 
 


